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February 1, 2022

Jared Bailey
Foundation Chair
Rotary Club of Abilene

Re: Rotary Club Grant
Dear Jared and the Rotary Club of Abilene,

Thank you so much for your generous grant of $1396.00 given to
the Junior League of Abilene in November of 2021 in support of
our SudsBuds Project.

Through this project, the Junior League is able to purchase,
assemble, and distribute over 11,000 hygiene packets for school
children at Title 1 schools in Abilene ISD. These items are
necessary for the success of children in school, as we believe
children who have their basic hygiene needs met, are able to be
more successful in the classroom. These items are not covered by
WIC or Food Stamps, so many families are unable to purchase
them. The total cost of this project is approximately $12,000.00
annually.

Thank you again for your interest in our project and for your
generous donation.

Sincerely,

Chesley Martin
Office Manager



